
OFFICE ORDER 
CIR/NPS/2023-24/52 
Date: 4th August 2023 
 

9th August Program Notice 🇮🇳 
 
Dear parents ,  
 
We are excited to announce our upcoming 9th August celebration event! On 
this special occasion, all kids are required to wear a white color dress. 
Additionally, we kindly request each child to bring a tri-color sash without fail 
on 5th August, properly labeled with their name. Let's make this event a 

memorable one as we celebrate our nation's independence together! 🎉🇮🇳 
 
Regards 
Noida Public School 


